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This Community Bulletin is intended to 
serve as an update for upcoming work 
related to the Bothell STEM 4 project, 
as well as a means of notifying our 
campus community of any significant 
events that may impact the sidewalks 
and streets surrounding the project. 

What is happening on the Bothell STEM4 Project? 

The STEM4 building is taking shape. Exterior wall framing is 
complete, except areas left out for material staging. The Curtain wall 
has also started. Once complete, this will essentially dry-in the 
building allowing for the continuation of interior buildout and finishes. 

The roof top mechanical screen steel has been erected and the 
masons have mobilized to site and have started setting brick at the SE 
corner of the building.  

 

You may also notice from the above photo that the tower crane has 
been dismantled and removed. This is a big milestone for the project 
allowing the continuation of the building enclosure. The first two 
window water tests have been completed and passed with flying 
colors.  
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Interior wall framing continues on all levels, along with door frames, supporting the installation of MEP rough-in 
throughout. Painting has been completed in some priority rooms.

     

The East Main Stair has been erected and concrete treads have been placed.  
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The stormwater retention pond on the North Creek trail has been completed and planted. This will take the storm 
drainage runoff for the completed project and provide additional capacity for the campus.  

 


